
Relocation Notice from Tokuyama Corporation 

 
Dear Valued Customers and Partners: 
 
We would like to first express our gratitude and sincere thanks for all the support and cooperation 
you have given us through the years. 
 
With our business growing and the need to provide you with better and higher levels of  service, 
please be informed that we have merged our Shibuya office and our Shimbashi office. We have 
relocated to the new address shown on the following. 
 
As you may know, in seven years we will be celebrating the 100th anniversary of  our establishment 
and all of  us here at Tokuyama Corporation will continue to work hard to achieve our “Centennial 
Vision.” 
We look forward to your continued support and goodwill. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tokuyama Corporation 
 
Opening Date: 

August 1, 2011 
 
New Address: 

Kasumigaseki Common Gate West Tower, 2-1, Kasumigaseki 3-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 
100-8983, Japan 
Tel.      +81-3-6205-4800 
Fax.  +81-3-6205-4886 


